
Inspire Session - 1A Wed, 10  Sept - 2:15pm th

Early Years Parent Stay & Play Thurs, 11  Sept - 2:15pmth

Inspire Session - 1/2W Wed, 17  Sept - 2:15pmth

Pyjama Night Thurs, 18  Sept - 5pm to 6pmth

Inspire Session - 2B Wed, 24  Sept - 2:15pmth

Parent Robin Wood Meeting Thurs, 25  Sept - 3:30pm to 4pmth

ASH GROVE NEWS

STAR   OF   THE   WEEKSTAR   OF   THE   WEEK ATTENDANCE 
(TARGET 97%)
ATTENDANCE 
(TARGET 97%)

Whole School
92.17%   

Compulsory School Age
Attendance

91.07%
Winning Class 

 4E 
Classes 97% above

0
Students above 97%

218

Week Ending  05.09.2025

Nursery - Rio B
Reception - Lucas R
1A - Hunter M
1/2W - Heidi H
2B -  Marcelina C
3D - Willow W
3/4MC - Sophia B-S
4E - Liam M
5J - Lily M
6W - Honey-Mae W

What’s On?



Please note school contact email: 
ag-enquiries@inspirepartnership.org.uk

Welcome Back!
I hope you and your children had a wonderful, restful summer break. It has been

such a pleasure to welcome everyone back to school this week. The children have
been fantastic, and it is lovely to see them looking so smart in their uniforms.

A Few Gentle Reminders
As we settle into the new term, please ensure that your child's uniform is always in
line with our school policy. This helps to maintain a sense of pride and community.
We also have a gentle reminder about punctuality. School starts promptly at 8:50

a.m. and the gates will close at 8:55a.m. Being on time ensures that all children can
start their day smoothly and not miss any valuable learning time.

A Positive Start to the New School Year
The children have been settling into their new classes brilliantly and have already
been demonstrating our Pocket & Behaviour Principles around the school. We are
so proud of how they've embraced the new routines and friendships. We are also

excited about the many events and opportunities we have planned for them
throughout the academic year.

I would like to extend a huge thank you to all the parents who were able to attend
our recent "Meet the Teacher" event. It was wonderful to see so many of you

there. We are looking forward to welcoming you to future events later this term.
Thank you for your continued support. Here’s to a fantastic school year ahead!

Mrs Gawthorp



ASH GROVE AMAZING ARTISTS
LAST YEAR SOME OF OUR RECEPTION (NOW

YEAR 1) CHILDREN ENTERED AN ART
COMPETITION & 11 OF THEM HAVE WON!
THEIR WONDERFUL ARTWORK HAS BEEN
SELECTED FOR PUBLICATION IN A BOOK,

‘THIS IS ME’. WE LOOK FORWARD TO BEING
ABLE TO SHARE THE BOOK WITH YOU WHEN

IT IS PUBLISHED IN LATE OCTOBER.

STAR OF THE WEEK
WE ARE EXCEPTIONALLY PROUD OF THIS

ACADEMIC YEAR’S FIRST STARS OF THE WEEK.
THESE CHILDREN HAVE MADE EXCELLENT

FIRST IMPRESSIONS WITH THEIR TEACHERS
AND HAVE BEEN SELECTED FOR

DEMONSTRATING OUR PRINCIPLES AROUND
SCHOOL OR FOR ACHIEVING SOMETHING

SPECIAL WITH THEIR WORK IN CLASS.

Pyjama Night
On Thursday 17th September 5-6pm, we will be having our 3rd

Pyjama night since we started it at Ash Grove!

This is a chance for pupils to come back to their classroom in their
PJs with teddies, blankets, dressing gowns etc and have some time

enjoying all things reading!

Easy Fundraising did you know that Ash Grove Primary
Academy PFA, West Yorkshire are registered on

#easyfundraising? This means you can raise free
donations for them 2025 when you shop online! Over

8,000 retailers will make a donation on your behalf
when you shop. All the big names like Sainsbury’s, M&S

, Argos and Just Eat are ready to donate at no extra
cost to you.

Easy Fundraising


